
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: May 15, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency City offices will be closed on Monday, May 29 for 
the Memorial Day holiday. The NRH Centre, Iron Horse Golf Course and NRH2O 
Family Water Park will be open on Memorial Day. Garbage and recycling will be 
collected as normal. 
 
The adoption fee for cats over 6 months old is only $25 during the month of May at the 
NRH Animal Adoption & Rescue Center. Visit the center at 7301 Iron Horse Boulevard 
or visit their webpage to see cats that are currently available for adoption.  
 
Summertime is nearly here and so are the mosquitoes. Make sure you’re protected by 
using insect repellent whenever you spend time outdoors and by eliminating standing 
water where mosquitoes breed around your home. You can find more information on 
the city’s website.  
 
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every meeting, we recognize our employees for the great things they do. Tonight we 
recognize:  
 
Randy Vastine, Corey Bain, and Robert Schenk in the Public Works Department – 
A resident expressed appreciation for the crew making improvements to Willowcrest 
Drive. She said they took time to explain their work to her daughter, whom she 
homeschools. She appreciated their thoughtfulness and willingness to educate young 
residents about city services.  


